SALISBURY ACADEMY PSA AUGUST MINUTES

Tuesday August 4, 2020, 12:00pm, Zoom Meeting

Nye welcomed the group and everyone shared a quick introduction.

The May minutes were reviewed and approved.

Financial Report:

Cash balance is \$9,916.83

Shannon reviewed the 2019-2020 ending financial statements. An overview of the 20-21 budget was explained and the proposed budget was approved. With on campus events still uncertain, some expense/income items may not be incurred.

New & Old Business:

Teacher Appreciation Team shared that they have plans to host a boxed breakfast from for staff to welcome them back to their first workday.

Discussion about class parties. The admin team and teachers will continue to explore options for these events.

The new format and time work well for those in attendance. Meetings will be scheduled for the first Tuesday of each month at 12:00pm and the zoom link will be shared in the Jag Weekly.

Grade Parents have been confirmed and class lists have been shared.

Huge thank you to Nye Hartwick and Gwin Pendleton for keeping our uniform closet neat and organized. Uniform closet shopping will continue to be by appointment only. Nye suggested a uniform closet "drop-off days" to prevent items from piling up in the electrical room. Everyone should be mindful when looking for items to keep things organized.

PSA will continue to explore ways to build community in a safe way. Without the large events like movie night and family bingo night we need to be extra diligent in staying connected in other ways.

Teacher Wish List information will be sent to teachers in September.

The next meeting will be Tuesday September 1 at 12:00.

Submitted by Shannon McCoy